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BY E-MAIL  
May 18, 2010 
 
 
Kristopher Taylor 
Conservation & Specials Projects Officer 
GenSet Resource Management Inc. 
Essex Energy Corporation 
5000 Howard Business Parkway 
2nd Floor 
LaSalle ON  N9H 2K8 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
Re: Application for Electricity Generator Licence – GenSet Resource 

Management Inc. 
Board File Number EB-2010-0194 

 
The Board has reviewed your application for an electricity generator licence.  Your 
application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been 
filed: 
  

 Section 8, 9, 10 – Facility Description, History, Status and Connection – If 
you are applying to be the owner or operator of more than one facility you 
must include this section on the record of the application for each separate 
facility. Please complete section 8, 9 & 10 for each facility the applicant 
will own or operate.  

 
 Section 10 (c) – Please provide an answer as to whether the applicant is a 

licensed distributor or transmitter or an affiliate of a licensed distributor or 
transmitter. 

 
 Section 12 Finance – The unaudited financial statements provided relating 

to GenSet Resource Management Inc. must be signed by a key individual 
listed in the application.  Please provide unaudited financial statements for 
the applicant signed by a key individual in the company. 
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The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to George Dimitropoulos, Analyst 
Licence Applications at +1 (416) 544-5152 or e-mail, 
George.Dimitropoulos@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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